
Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to having your child in Kindergarten.  This is an exciting time in 

your child’s life. Many of you ask if there is anything you can do to help us.  The following is a 

list of supplies that your student will be using in kindergarten.  If possible, we ask that you 

do the best you can to provide your child and your child’s classroom with these materials.  

The underlined items are ones that need a name on them as they are child specific.

* Plastic Pencil box  (5x8 see note below with picture) with child’s name on the outside  

of the box 
* 1 box of 24 color crayons (Crayola works best- skinny not fat)

* 3 boxes baby wipes or refill bags

* 3 reams of white copy paper-8.5 x 11, 20# wt. (available at Wal Mart or Staples)

* 1 ream colored copy paper (any color) 

* 2 bottles of Elmer’s white school glue (4 oz.) 

* Headphones for iPads- with child’s name on them.  No earbuds

   please.  

*one pack of silver sharpies

       

Thank you in advance for your support.  The donation of these supplies will help ensure that 

the school’s limited budget can be used for other instructional and supplemental materials 

for the classroom.  We’ll see you the first day of school, Thursday, August 7th, 2025

       Thanks again,

   The Maryland Avenue

      Kindergarten Teachers

**Plastic pencil boxes that snap shut are easiest to use.  Please no zippers or 

extra compartments.  Just the plain rectangular pencil boxes are best.  They can be found at 

Walmart, Dollar Tree, and Target.


